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The proposed surcharge on vehicles with electric motors is punitive and outsized. The
amount of the proposed fee far outpaces what the average driver of a vehicle powered 
by internal combustion engine pays in gas taxes each year. Crucially, the money 
raised through this surcharge does not approach accounting for the budget shortfall. 
Some surcharge might be appropriate, but the amount proposed is unjust.


